
Interested in 
Graduate School in 

Mathematical Finance? 

Information Session: 
Monday September 19, 2016 
11:30 - 1, Quita Woodward Room 

Paul Feehan, Professor of Mathematics and 
Director, M.S. Mathematical Finance Program 

Rutgers University 

(Questions? Contact Lisa Traynor, ltraynor@brynmawr.edu) 

mailto:ltraynor@brynmawr.edu

